
 

114 Wiley St., Kingston, Ontario K7K 5B5 

Tel: 1 (613) 546.5981   Fax: 1 (613) 546.0463 

flhpstfa@alcdsb.on.ca   www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stfa 

151 Dairy Ave, Napanee, Ontario K7R 4B2   Tel: 1 (613) 354.2255 

Auto Attendant: 1 (613) 354.6257   Toll Free: 1 (800) 581.1116 

Fax: 1 (613) 354.0351   info@alcdsb.on.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Guardian - Teacher Interviews 
  

October 26, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Progress Reports will be sent home on Tuesday, November 2nd. We recognize that there has been 

contact between home and school during the past two months. If you feel that you would like to 

further the conversation regarding your child’s Progress Report, please indicate the appropriate 

contact time by completing the short survey below no later than Thursday, November 4th. 

Please complete one survey for EACH CHILD.  

Contact will be made either by telephone or through Microsoft Teams. 

Teachers will attempt to accommodate your chosen time to the best of their ability.  

If you would like to discuss your child’s report with their French Language teacher, please 

indicate this on the survey as well. 

Parent/Guardian-Teacher Interviews Survey 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. Gencarelli                                             Mrs. Day 

Principal                                                      Vice Principal 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eWrjBJpsTkKu9WekMhYEwRkwj55oXLhHv9vaHLVj6ChUOTlCTkNMTUdQUEJJUjlONVZWWk02MFI3NC4u

